
WESTWOOD	VILLAGE	BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	MINUTES:		NOVEMBER	1,	2017	

Present:		Megan	Johnson,	Janie	Blessing,	Tatiana	Over,	Janet	Swisher	

Absent:		Carol	Whitcomb,	Cheryl	Baker	(resigned)	

Cheryl	Baker	has	resigned	as	President	effective	immediately	

Secretary	report	read	and	approved	

Treasurer	report	read	and	approved	

Reorganization	of	Board	planned	for	April	

HB	McClure	work	on	the	air	conditioning	system	will	credit	WWV	

Tennis	Courts	will	be	addressed	in	the	Spring	for	warranted	cracks	

Review	of	the	Annual	BOD	is	pending	and	should	be	in	the	mail	shortly	

New	Business:		Contracts	approved	for	the	Pool	Manager,	Book	Keeper	and	Snow	Removal	

Final	Budget	Approved	

Web	Master	Mr.	Tupper	update	stating	the	website	is	being	used	and	is	a	good	resource	for	residents	

Next	Meeting:		April	4,	2018	

	


